
 
 

UPDATES TO MAINESTREAMERS 
REGISTRATION PROCESS 

 

REMEMBER THAT ONLINE REGISTRATION IS STRONGLY ENCOURAGED. 
 

• Starting with the next newsletter, July/August, ONLINE registration will open at       
8:00 a.m., on June 17th, NOT 6:00 a.m.   

 

• Mail-In/Drop-Box paper registration forms will be opened and then entered starting at 
9:00 a.m. on registration day. If we have a credit card on file, we can process your 
payment. 
 

 

• Future Newsletter Mailing Dates: June 12th, August 14th, October 9th, December 11th     

Future On-Line Registration Dates: June 17th, August 19th, October 14th, December 16th                                                        
 

• There is NO walk-in registration, please call to make an appointment. 
 

 

• For those without computers, over the phone/paying via credit card registration will 
be available on registration day starting at 1:00 p.m., but availability is limited.  DO 
NOT leave a message. You must talk to a staff member to register. 

 

• For those that have not received their newsletter in the mail, you may come in to pick 
up a newsletter on Monday, following the Newsletter Mailing, between the hours of 
3:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m., prior to Registration Date. 

 

• When registering online, please take your time and fill out the prompts correctly. 

 

• When filling out a paper registration form, please take your time and fill it out properly 
and completely.  If registering another member, other than your spouse, please 
include a separate, completed registration form. 
 
 

• We know the mail has been unpredictable, so, on the mailing date, we email the 
newsletter to everyone, and the Newsletter also gets posted on the Maine Township 
website under the MaineStreamer Department. 
 
 

PLEASE READ - PLEASE READ - PLEASE READ - PLEASE READ - PLEASE READ  

 


